

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a fantastic week in Ducklings as we wind down to the end of term. We started the week by having lots of creative activities in the garden: the children loved all the different colours and mixing the paints as they attempted to paint their friends. The Summer Concert was a huge success and we are extremely proud of all the children; they sang their hearts out and performed like real professionals: this was their opportunity to shine and they really did. On Thursday we were fortunate to spend the morning in the park playing and making new friends. We are looking forward to seeing you all at the Zoo where the fun will continue.

We would all like to wish you all a fantastic summer and thank you for your continued support.

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila